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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

05 July 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
Please find below a reminder of the correct school uniform.    Please make sure your child has 
the correct footwear as this has been slipping recently.  
 

Item Requirement 

Blouse/shirt/polo shirt White 

Jumper/sweatshirt/cardigan/fleece Dark Green 

Skirt or pinafore dress Dark Grey 

Trousers (boys & girls) Grey  

Shoes or trainers Plain Black, with black laces and soles 

Socks or Tights Black, Grey or White 

Summer Dress Green and white check 

Headscarf/Hijab* These may be worn for religious reasons but must be in 
black, dark green or white, and close fitting. They must 
not go beyond shoulder length to ensure loose cloth 
does not get entangled in any equipment and therefore 
pose a health and safety hazard to the wearer. 

PE T Shirt White 

PE Shorts or leggings  
(for indoor PE) 

Black 

PE tracksuit or jogging bottoms 
(for outdoor PE only) 

Black 

PE Plimsolls Black 

Drawstring Bag For PE kit 

 
Jewellery should not be worn for school. If children have pierced ears they should only wear 
small flush fitting studs. Unsuitable earrings and other jewellery will be removed and locked 
away for safe keeping for collection at the end of the day. Children may wear watches but 
must take full personal responsibility for them.  
 
During PE lessons any religious jewellery will have to be removed if it is considered a safety 
hazard.  
 
In addition, nail varnish and make-up must not be worn to school. 
 
School uniform is an important part of school and helps children to feel part of the school and 
ready to learn.  Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Ms E Davies 
Headteacher 
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